
Unions criticise government for undermining 
collective bargaining

 Portugal 

The Frente Comum group of public service unions has criticised the government for 
failing to respect existing collective bargaining arrangements in the public sector. 
The government has put forward reforms to public sector pensions without going 
through the proper procedure for consultation. Instead of negotiating directly with 
public sector unions the government will use a social dialogue forum that includes 
private sector employers. The Frente Comum unions are concerned about the 
impact of the proposed pension reforms which could reduce rights for workers to 
retire from 60 with 40 years' service, for example.
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